
Rec’d 10/17/2016 
 
Good afternoon,  
  
I would like to request a copy of the reviewer’s comments for Champaign CUSD4’s FY16 NSLP 
Equipment Assistance Grant proposal for Kenwood Elementary schools submitted in June 2015. I am 
specifically interested in learning how our proposal was evaluated, ie the number of points scored per 
each review criteria listed in the original RFP.  Thank you for your assistance. 
  
I you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Regards,  
  
Laurie B. Scott 
Champaign Community Unit School District #4 
703 S. New Street 
Champaign, Illinois 61820 
217.531.0362 
  
 


